
Join us Wednesday March 6th at noon for a tour of the Pueblo Deco-style 

KiMo Theater located at 419 Central Avenue.  The tour is free, but you must 

have tickets in advance. UNMRA has reserved the maximum possible. If you 

would like to join us, please email szabo@unm.edu, place KiMo in the subject 

line, and indicate if you would like to reserve one or two tickets.

The KiMo opened in September 1927 and is on the National Register of 

Historic Places. Come share in the history of this architectural and cultural 

treasure in downtown Albuquerque. We will meet in front of the theater 

shortly before noon.


